
From: Kevin Moore  
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 5:55 AM 
To: Jeanine Dodds 
Cc: Islands2050 
Subject: Private docks on Mayne Island 
 

Jeanine, 
 
I do not support the proposed Islands Trust bylaw policy change that would prohibit 
private docks except where the properties are boat access only. 
 
I agree with the statements contained in the letter to you dated June 20, 2021 from the 
Association of Mayne Island Boaters. 
 
Kevin Moore 
 

 
Mayne Island, BC 


